Remote Learning Agreement
Thank you to the majority of JFS parents who have submitted their Remote Learning Agreements for each of their children.  We very much appreciate you supporting and agreeing to the Online Remote Learning Agreement.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are still to submit your agreement form, please do so by clicking here as a matter of urgency - Thank you. 
Kind regards 
Gabrielle Marks
Senior School Administrator
